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Brian Schultz

From: paladin728@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ryan Fraley <paladin728
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Sunday, September 27, 2020 2:40 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Ryan Fraley

Chester, IL 62233
paladin728@me.com



Brian Schultz

From: mdp_ccm@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mark Powell
<mdp_ccm@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Sunday, September 27, 2020 2:26 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

| am writing to ask you to preserve Florida's Net Metering policies that encourage residential and commercial
investment in solar and storage. | have recently invested in a 7.5 kw residential PV system with two Tesla Powerwalls.
This system has only been online for a month and has already provided seamless backup power through 16 grid power
interruptions adding up to 2 hours. When | produce more than | consume, | save the utility money by exporting power
back to the grid so my nearby neighbors can use it without having to endure generation and transmission line costs.

Amid a public health and economic crisis, it's clear that Florida's electric utilities should be doing a whole lot more to
promote rooftop solar - a known job creator that keeps money in families' pockets.

Before COVID-19, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and the solar industry employed 250,000
people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the United States. In the
Sunshine state, before this crisis began, the solar industry employed over 12,000 Floridians. Now, over 1 million
Floridians are unemployed, and Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, save
money, and choose how they power their lives.

Not only does solar create jobs and save us money, but when paired with batteries, solar panels can contribute to the
resilience of the electric grid and provide back-up power in emergencies. As we face another intense hurricane season,
Floridians need more tools — not fewer —in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Thank you for defending solar workers, business owners, and residents by protecting our bedrock solar policies here in
Florida.

Sincerely,
Mark Powell
1548 Shell Point Rd Crawfordville, FL 32327-4605



Brian Schultz

From: Raymond Lucas <raymondlucas@bellsouth.net>

Sent: Sunday, September 27, 2020 11:10 AM

To: Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner
Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown

Subject: Net-Metering Works for Floridians

Dear Commissioners,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Raymond Lucas

Mr Raymond Lucas
raymondlucas@bellsouth.net
716 FRANCIS AVE

New Smyrna Beach, FL 32168



Brian Schultz

From: Patrick Mead <pat.mead12@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, September 26, 2020 8:28 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Public Service Commissioner Graham,

Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.

Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and
better energy efficiency programs to customers.

It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting.

Regards,
Patrick Mead
Madison Wisconsin



Brian Schultz

From: dianewillis9893 @everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Diane Willis <dianewillis9893
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Saturday, September 26, 2020 8:00 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

Amid a public health and economic crisis, it's clear that Florida's electric utilities should be doing a whole lot more to
promote rooftop solar - a known job creator that keeps money in families' pockets.

Before COVID-19, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and the solar industry employed 250,000
people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the United States. In the
Sunshine state, before this crisis began, the solar industry employed over 12,000 Floridians. Now, over 1 million
Floridians are unemployed, and Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, save
money, and choose how they power their lives.

Not only does solar create jobs and save us money, but when paired with batteries, solar panels can contribute to the
resilience of the electric grid and provide back-up power in emergencies. As we face another intense hurricane season,
Floridians need more tools — not fewer —in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Thank you for defending solar workers, business owners, and residents by protecting our bedrock solar policies here in
Florida.

Sincerely,
Diane Willis
5101 35th Ave N Saint Petersburg, FL 33710-2123



Brian Schultz

From: cestoffel@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Carol Stoffel
<cestoffel@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Saturday, September 26, 2020 6:49 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

Amid a public health and economic crisis, it's clear that Florida's electric utilities should be doing a whole lot more to
promote rooftop solar - a known job creator that keeps money in families' pockets.

Before COVID-19, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and the solar industry employed 250,000
people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the United States. In the
Sunshine state, before this crisis began, the solar industry employed over 12,000 Floridians. Now, over 1 million
Floridians are unemployed, and Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, save
money, and choose how they power their lives.

Not only does solar create jobs and save us money, but when paired with batteries, solar panels can contribute to the
resilience of the electric grid and provide back-up power in emergencies. As we face another intense hurricane season,
Floridians need more tools — not fewer —in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Thank you for defending solar workers, business owners, and residents by protecting our bedrock solar policies here in
Florida.

Sincerely,
Carol Stoffel
5051 Barrington Cir Sarasota, FL 34234-3888



Brian Schultz

From: harveydouglas@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Doug Harvey
<harveydouglas@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Saturday, September 26, 2020 2:18 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

Amid a public health and economic crisis, it's clear that Florida's electric utilities should be doing a whole lot more to
promote rooftop solar - a known job creator that keeps money in families' pockets.

Before COVID-19, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and the solar industry employed 250,000
people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the United States. In the
Sunshine state, before this crisis began, the solar industry employed over 12,000 Floridians. Now, over 1 million
Floridians are unemployed, and Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, save
money, and choose how they power their lives.

Not only does solar create jobs and save us money, but when paired with batteries, solar panels can contribute to the
resilience of the electric grid and provide back-up power in emergencies. As we face another intense hurricane season,
Floridians need more tools — not fewer —in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Thank you for defending solar workers, business owners, and residents by protecting our bedrock solar policies here in
Florida.

Sincerely,
Doug Harvey
2101 SE Sunflower St Port Saint Lucie, FL 34952-4859



Brian Schultz

From: t_tate@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Travis Tate
<t_tate@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Saturday, September 26, 2020 10:50 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Let's also revisit the liability requirements and make them more fair for generating homeowners. As we heard in
testimony there is no real basis for the million dollar policy requirement for a greater than 10Kw system. Let's get rid of
it.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Travis Tate
Clermont, FL 34714
t_tate@ttate.us



Brian Schultz

From: erdenberger@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Scott Erdenberger
<erdenberger@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Saturday, September 26, 2020 10:24 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Scott Erdenberger

Pine Grove Mills, PA 16868
erdenberger@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: carmen.merriam@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Carmen Merriam
<carmen.merriam@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Saturday, September 26, 2020 6:02 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

| have lived in Florida my entire life. That means over 60 years of hurricanes and power outages. | finally have solar with
a battery backup to add resilience to my home and neighborhood as neighbors share around here.

Why, in a state like Florida, with an abundance of free power, would you, a PUBLIC service commission, do anything to
inhibit the growth in that industry?

Like it or not we will get away from fossil fuels so | suggested doing it in a way that helps the people of Florida and sends
a message to the power industry that we are ready to make that switch and they need to get on board by investing in
and encouraging the people of this state to invest in anything that is not fossil fuel-based.

Sincerely,
Carmen Merriam
319 Braden Ave Sarasota, FL 34243-2021



Brian Schultz

From: lynn@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lynn Nilssen
<lynn@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 4:33 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

Amid a public health and economic crisis, it's clear that Florida's electric utilities should be doing a whole lot more to
promote rooftop solar - a known job creator that keeps money in families' pockets.

Before COVID-19, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and the solar industry employed 250,000
people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the United States. In the
Sunshine state, before this crisis began, the solar industry employed over 12,000 Floridians. Now, over 1 million
Floridians are unemployed, and Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, save
money, and choose how they power their lives.

Not only does solar create jobs and save us money, but when paired with batteries, solar panels can contribute to the
resilience of the electric grid and provide back-up power in emergencies. As we face another intense hurricane season,
Floridians need more tools — not fewer —in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Thank you for defending solar workers, business owners, and residents by protecting our bedrock solar policies here in
Florida.

Sincerely,
Lynn Nilssen
8026 Midnight Pass Rd Sarasota, FL 34242-2722



Brian Schultz

From: dhorner652@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Desta Horner <dhorner652
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 12:19 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

| had solar panels installed on my roof 2 years ago. My savings on my electric bills have amazed me.

However, my main reason for installing them was to take action against climate change. This is the crucial issue facing
the world. Each year shows us that we are in eminent danger of reaching the tipping point.

Florida is prime target of impact of Climate change. Heat deaths, agricultural output reduction, sea level rise.

Please protect Florida by protecting the solar industry in Florida. You would be protecting Florida citizens by doing your
part for our climate.

The Public Service Commission is pledged to serve and protect our citizens. Fulfill your mandate and save solar panels.
Sincerely,

Desta Horner
652 Forest Cv Oviedo, FL 32765-9729



Brian Schultz

From: mcmcgrath26@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mike McGrath <mcmcgrath26
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 11:22 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

Amid a public health and economic crisis, it's clear that Florida's electric utilities should be doing a whole lot more to
promote rooftop solar - a known job creator that keeps money in families' pockets.

Before COVID-19, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and the solar industry employed 250,000
people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the United States. In the
Sunshine state, before this crisis began, the solar industry employed over 12,000 Floridians. Now, over 1 million
Floridians are unemployed, and Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, save
money, and choose how they power their lives.

Not only does solar create jobs and save us money, but when paired with batteries, solar panels can contribute to the
resilience of the electric grid and provide back-up power in emergencies. As we face another intense hurricane season,
Floridians need more tools — not fewer —in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Thank you for defending solar workers, business owners, and residents by protecting our bedrock solar policies here in
Florida.

Sincerely,
Mike McGrath
151 E Washington St Orlando, FL 32801-2337



Brian Schultz

From: tarponebay@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kathy Aub
<tarponebay@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 3:58 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

Amid a public health and economic crisis, it's clear that Florida's electric utilities should be doing a whole lot more to
promote rooftop solar - a known job creator that keeps money in families' pockets.

Before COVID-19, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and the solar industry employed 250,000
people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the United States. In the
Sunshine state, before this crisis began, the solar industry employed over 12,000 Floridians. Now, over 1 million
Floridians are unemployed, and Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, save
money, and choose how they power their lives.

Not only does solar create jobs and save us money, but when paired with batteries, solar panels can contribute to the
resilience of the electric grid and provide back-up power in emergencies. As we face another intense hurricane season,
Floridians need more tools — not fewer —in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Thank you for defending solar workers, business owners, and residents by protecting our bedrock solar policies here in
Florida.

Sincerely,
Kathy Aub
373 NE 30th St Boca Raton, FL 33431-6719



Brian Schultz

From: asnitzer@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Adam Snitzer
<asnitzer@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 9:27 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

Amid a public health and economic crisis, it's clear that Florida's electric utilities should be doing a whole lot more to
promote rooftop solar - a known job creator that keeps money in families' pockets.

Before COVID-19, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and the solar industry employed 250,000
people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the United States. In the
Sunshine state, before this crisis began, the solar industry employed over 12,000 Floridians. Now, over 1 million
Floridians are unemployed, and Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, save
money, and choose how they power their lives.

Not only does solar create jobs and save us money, but when paired with batteries, solar panels can contribute to the
resilience of the electric grid and provide back-up power in emergencies. As we face another intense hurricane season,
Floridians need more tools — not fewer —in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Thank you for defending solar workers, business owners, and residents by protecting our bedrock solar policies here in
Florida.

Sincerely,
Adam Snitzer
560 W 51st Ter Miami Beach, FL 33140-2616



Brian Schultz

From: cnc02g@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Christopher Cochran
<cnc02g@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 8:56 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Christopher Cochran
Homestead, FL 33033
cnc02g@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: fineflowersmi@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Cherie Rehkopf
<fineflowersmi@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 6:37 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

Amid a public health and economic crisis, it's clear that Florida's electric utilities should be doing a whole lot more to
promote rooftop solar - a known job creator that keeps money in families' pockets.

Before COVID-19, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and the solar industry employed 250,000
people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the United States. In the
Sunshine state, before this crisis began, the solar industry employed over 12,000 Floridians. Now, over 1 million
Floridians are unemployed, and Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, save
money, and choose how they power their lives.

Not only does solar create jobs and save us money, but when paired with batteries, solar panels can contribute to the
resilience of the electric grid and provide back-up power in emergencies. As we face another intense hurricane season,
Floridians need more tools — not fewer —in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Thank you for defending solar workers, business owners, and residents by protecting our bedrock solar policies here in
Florida.

Sincerely,
Cherie Rehkopf
222 1st St Bonita Springs, FL 34134-7319



Brian Schultz

From: jesse14.jh@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jessica Hernandez
<jesse14.jh@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 11:17 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

Amid a public health and economic crisis, it's clear that Florida's electric utilities should be doing a whole lot more to
promote rooftop solar - a known job creator that keeps money in families' pockets.

Before COVID-19, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and the solar industry employed 250,000
people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the United States. In the
Sunshine state, before this crisis began, the solar industry employed over 12,000 Floridians. Now, over 1 million
Floridians are unemployed, and Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, save
money, and choose how they power their lives.

Not only does solar create jobs and save us money, but when paired with batteries, solar panels can contribute to the
resilience of the electric grid and provide back-up power in emergencies. As we face another intense hurricane season,
Floridians need more tools — not fewer —in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Thank you for defending solar workers, business owners, and residents by protecting our bedrock solar policies here in
Florida.

Sincerely,
Jessica Hernandez
19705 N By Northwest Rd Tallahassee, FL 32310-2416



Brian Schultz

From: diva34734@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Deborah Rivera <diva34734
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 11:10 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Deborah Rivera

Gotha, FL 34734
diva34734@yahoo.com



Brian Schultz

From: Michael Weitz <rheumaw@aol.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 9:48 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Cc: Michael Weitz

Subject: Power outages 4170 La Playa Blvd, Miami Gl 33133

Dear Commissioner Graham

| am writing you to register a complaint and make you aware of the multiple power outages in our area affecting
approximately 35 families in Coconut Grove over the last month or so.

These outages are prolonged, they disrupt our lives and are not related to inclement weather but to FPL’s negligence.
We insist that you resolve this problem immediately to prevent further hardship to our family and the others.

We appreciate your immediate action in resolving this problem.

Sincerely,

Michael and Saralee Weitz

Sent from my iPhone



Brian Schultz

From: tkmurphy13@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Thomas Murphy <tkmurphy13
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 7:42 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

Amid a public health and economic crisis, it's clear that Florida's electric utilities should be doing a whole lot more to
promote rooftop solar - a known job creator that keeps money in families' pockets.

Before COVID-19, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and the solar industry employed 250,000
people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the United States. In the
Sunshine state, before this crisis began, the solar industry employed over 12,000 Floridians. Now, over 1 million
Floridians are unemployed, and Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, save
money, and choose how they power their lives.

Not only does solar create jobs and save us money, but when paired with batteries, solar panels can contribute to the
resilience of the electric grid and provide back-up power in emergencies. As we face another intense hurricane season,
Floridians need more tools — not fewer —in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Thank you for defending solar workers, business owners, and residents by protecting our bedrock solar policies here in
Florida.

Sincerely,
Thomas Murphy
1 P4 SAN SEBASTIAN Ave Coral Gables, FL 33134



Brian Schultz

From: cox@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Henricus Cox
<cox@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 5:58 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Henricus Cox

Boca Raton, FL 33487
cox@coxpartners.com



Brian Schultz

From: Norman Rogers <normanlrogers@me.com>
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 12:15 PM
Subject: Renewable Energy is Dumb Energy - Inconvenient Facts

Renewable Energy is Dumb Energy - Inconvenient F:

Choose an ltem from the dropdown list

'Renewable energy: A cult and a scam v|

Renewable energy: A cult and a scam

Many think that the implements of industrial civilization are suspect;
that there should be a purer path to a civilization better for the Earth
and humanity. This feeling that something is wrong makes individuals
suspectable to fake schemes and scams that are offered as a part of
that better path. Wind and solar energy cost five times as much as the
alternatives, but the promoters, profit-making and non-profit, lie about
the cost, claiming that these methods of generating electricity are
actually competitive. The lies pass muster because we want to
believe. The lies amount to accounting scams, neglecting subsidies
and neglecting the massive cost associated with energy that only
works when the wind is blowing or the sun is shining.

| hope you will find these bite-sized facts to be informative.
Sincerely,

Morman Rogers
September 2020

This is a non-commmrcial browser app that may be distriberfed via a woebsile. if does not vse
cookies or colfect user infarmafion.

http://dumb-energy.com
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